
 

 
 

16th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Arbor – Management Information System (MIS) – Pupil Data Base 

In June, we will be rolling out Arbor to the parents/carers of Our Lady of Lourdes School. On 

this portal, you will receive communication from school, monitor your child’s attendance, 
book spaces in clubs and much more. It will allow us to communicate with you more 

efficiently and will reduce the amount of parent apps currently used. 

We are looking forward to enrolling Arbor out to all Parents and Carers and invite you to 

familiarise yourself using the link below. 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/sections/201716749-Parent-Portal-and-the-

Arbor-App-as-a-parent 

We will send further communication on the parental app and how to register in the 

upcoming weeks, please look out for this information and register your child when 

prompted. 

If you have any queries please contact the school office 0191 5261531. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Ashton  

Executive Headteacher 
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